

Memo

To: Town of Pelham Council

From: Sarah Leach, Deputy Clerk

Date: May 1, 2024

RE: 2024-0097 Proposed Public Art Policy

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2024-0097 titled Proposed Public Art Policy, for information;

AND THAT Council approve the appended Public Art Policy, S100-16.

On December 20, 2023, Council deferred consideration of the proposed Public Art Policy to enable a thorough review by the Pelham Cultural Advisory Committee (PCAC). The Deputy Clerk attended three PCAC meetings to facilitate review and discussions regarding the Policy.

During these meetings, the Committee contributed valuable insight, particularly emphasizing the importance of inclusivity and acknowledging diverse art forms. The Committee also offered clarity on defining terms, such as Graffiti and Public Art, and worked to bring the Policy into greater alignment with the Art Masterplan.

On April 17, 2024, the Committee formally endorsed the revised version of the attached Public Art Policy.